hydrogen ARGYLL SCOTT

City of Licensing Authority
Environment Department
PO Box 270

Guildhall

London

EC2P 2EJ

2" February 2023

Re: Letter of support for Fit Kitchen Eastcheap Ltd at 43-45 Eastcheap EC3M 1JA

Dear Sir/Madam

With reference to the application by Mr Amar Lodhia, owner of Fit Kitchen Eastcheap for a
premises license at 43-45 Eastcheap. |, lan Temple, am writing to you as Director of Hydrogen
Group and occupants of 30 Eastcheap EC3M 1HD, where our business has been established for
10 years. We would like to express our support for the submission of Fit Kitchen Eastcheap to
occupy the premises opposite our office building.

We believe it will be a great addition to the street; the hospitality sector is key to our local
economy, and it has been significantly affected by Covid-19. We are now post pandemic and are
seeing the struggles of encouraging people back into London and into office life again and we
feel Fit Kitchen will have a positive impact in this post Covid-19 world.

The application of Fit Kitchen Eastcheap to acquire an alcohol license is also an aspect we fully
support, not only will Fit Kitchen be an asset to Eastcheap, offering healthy, nutritious, and fresh
food but it will also be a hub for the local working community to reconnect in, socialise. An
important part of our lives that was also deprived during Covid-19 and one that society needs to
reinstate. The Fit Kitchen Eastcheap will do this; an establishment that enables people to enjoy
socialising whilst maintaining a healthy lifestyle.

Please contact me if there is anything else | can do to support the application.

lan Temple

Kind regards,

lan Temple





